
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 
 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Kimmirut Health Centre remains open to emergencies 
 

Start Date:  November 6, 2024 
End Date: November 8, 2024  
Kimmirut, Nunavut                                        60 sec 

  

The Department of Health is advising residents of Kimmirut that the community health 

centre remains open for emergencies and urgent same-day appointments.  

This extension is to ensure staff have sufficient time to recover and rest after the 

emergency response to the community-wide power outage. This time will also allow 

staff to perform necessary tests on equipment that has been without power, or on 

generator power, to ensure it is in working order.  

The community will be notified as soon as full service is resumed. In the meantime, all 

routine appointments will be rescheduled, and patients will be contacted with new 

information. 

The Department of Health is working with government and territorial partners to ensure 

Nunavummiut have access to necessary health services. 
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